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The Milwaukee Jewish Federation and its Jewish Community
Relations Council are appalled at the horrific attack of
worshippers at the synagogue in Jerusalem early this morning.
Our hearts and prayers go out to Milwaukee's Twerski family for
the loss of their loved one, Rabbi Moshe Twersky, and to the
grieving families of Rabbi Avraham Shmuel Goldberg, Rabbi
Kalman Levine, Aryeh Kupinsky, and Zidan Sayif. May their
memories be a blessing. We also pray for the speedy and
complete recovery of all who suffered injuries.

Such violence on innocent people in their place of worship is an
affront to all humanity, and must not be tolerated. We call on
leaders at all levels to condemn this action.

We continue to pray for the peace and safety of all people in
Israel.
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